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 Pelican Brief     

  Dear members and guests, why not pop into our  

                            Bistro 

 Open: Tuesday to Saturday           

  Lunch from 12 Noon — Dinner from 5.30pm 

  Treat yourself to our popular  

  Blackboard , Seniors and A la Carte menu.  

April  2022 

The monthly Pelican Brief  is proudly printed by  Pelican Waters Land Sales 

OUR MAJOR SPONSORS 

Proudly Supporting our Club from the Sunshine Coast Council’s Grants Program  



Hi Everyone, 

By the time you read this report, the AGM will have just been 

completed and the new Board will have been voted in.  The 

last 12 months of the Board have been a mixed year.  We are 

still suffering from the impacts of Covid, with a 3 week closure 

in August last year, reduced consumer sentiment meaning less 

social patrons, a lack of interstate visitors to Queensland right 

up until Dec 17, the implementation of restrictions like masks, 

density limits, double vaccination and more.  Yet, the club is in 

a reasonable position all things considered and we will replace 

the carpet on Green #1 in July this year. 

The good news is that the next 12 months ahead look like they will be less Covid 

impacted and so we are hoping for a positive year ahead. Our big objective for the 

next 12 months is to establish a financial position for the club so that we will be 

able to replace the carpet on Green #2 in 2024. 

I'd like to thank all the members of the outgoing Board a massive thanks for their 

efforts over the last 12 months.  I would like to wish the incoming members of the 

new Board good luck for the next 12 months. 

On 15 April this year, we will celebrate the club's 40th Anniversary of the very first 

game played at our bowls club.  Back then it was called the Golden Beach Bowls 

Club and later became the Pelican Waters Bowls Club.  There are a number of 

celebrations planned, including a gala dinner and a fun bowls day.  It will be a 

wonderful time and I ask everybody to spend a moment and remember and  

consider the vast amount of effort of members before us who spent so much time 

and effort to literally build the club and greens from the ground up.  Enjoy the  

celebrations :) 

Tony Carter 

Chairperson 

NEWS FROM THE BOARD CHAIRPERSON NOTICE 



BISTRO and  BAR 
Our Bistro is open Tuesday to Saturday  

As well as Daily Specials, there is a great selection  
à la carte and Blackboard MENU  

(with member and visitor prices)  

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Friday Saturday 

Pizza and Pasta 

Night 

Pizza and Pasta 

Night 

Roast 

Night 

Steak & Parmy 

Night 

Bistro 
Closed 

Sunday 
&  Monday 

Chef’s 

Hello to all .  

Here we are already into April, still in the clutches of a Covid-19  
pandemic, but coping as best we can. 

Toward the end of March was a very busy time for LBA what with 
social bowls, championship and specialty days. 

 Patrons day was a very successful, enjoyed by all those who  
attended. 

 
We thank our Patrons Frank Geritz and Gwen Marshall for their commitment to PWBC, and 
their generous sponsorship. 

The ladies fashion parade was attended by approx. 80 ladies. The numbers were down on 
previous years but still proved to be lucrative. Thank you to Jan McLean and her helpers for 
organising this event. 

The 40th birthday celebration plans for the 9th and 10th April are well underway, only a  
couple of tickets to be sold. Thank you to Viv D’Arcy and team for your hard work. 

The ladies Forum held on the 23rd March was extremely well attended. Many new bowlers 
were present. As well as discussion time, Wendy Tonks and Pam Bishop gave a very good 
talk on bowls etiquette, rules of the game and card marking. Phyl Halliwell and Trevor Govey 
our umpires,  demonstrated measuring of bowls. The new bowlers and others were very  
interested. Thank you Phyl and Trevor for you time and knowledge. 

Social bowls is experimenting with different formats of play, in order to encourage more 
players on a Wednesday. The nominated pairs provided to be a success. They say change is as 
good as  a holiday. 

Our ladies championships continue, the fours still to be 
finalised. 

The singles championships are up to the final game with 
Robyn Schey and Sue Kuskey ready to play each other. 
Awaiting the date. Well done ladies and good luck !!! 

The Gt8s challenge for our  ladies is very exciting. To 
date, top of the ladder. Points gained 49, money earned 
$725.00. Well done !!!!! 

The round robin final will be held on the 2nd and 3rd 
April. The club, where the finals are to be held is  
undisclosed at this time . 

Keep up the good work and Happy Bowling, 

Sue Lodge 

President LBA   

LADIES BOWLING ARM  Presidents Report 

Ladies A singles final   Winner  

Robyn Schey. Runner up Sue Kuskey  



NOTICES MEN’S BOWLING ARM           Presidents Report 

 
Our Patrons Day was supported by  84 bowlers making it a great 
Day for our Patrons Frank and Gwen. A  big thank you to Helen, 
Jon  and Stan for organising the Day. Also to Alice for her work 
on the Top Table. The Day went off with all enjoying the Event. 
 
The Great Bowls Challenge has concluded with 2 of our teams 
making the Finals. The 2 Gamma Teams competed on Saturday 
26th at Coolum Bowls Club with 1 team losing the Quarter  Final 
to Buderim  and our other Team losing the Semi Final to  
Glasshouse in the closest of finishes, winning A one Pairs,  

drawing the other and losing the Fours, drawing on points but losing on aggregates. 
A great performance by all, we will try again next year. 
 
Don't forget next month we have 
our 40th Birthday Bowls Day on the 
Sunday the10th which is aA free Day 
starting1.30– 2.00pm. 
 
See you around " The Pelican " 
 
Byron  
 

The A Grade Men's Single Final  

concluded with  Daryl Rawlings (left)  

winning the championship with  

Keith Lindsay runner up  

 



May 2022  PELICAN BRIEF 

Please have all reports, articles and photos (with descriptions) emailed directly to 

editor@pelicanbowls.com  by  Monday  25th  April  2022 

Do you feel like an extra beer once you get home, or perhaps a glass of wine?  Did you know the Club 

sells six packs and bottles of wine to take away?  Just ask our friendly bar staff as you are leaving and 

they will be very happy to help you out. 

 

40th Anniversary Weekend Program 

The weekend will kick off on Saturday 9th April at 6.30 with a 

celebratory two course dinner. This night will include entertain-

ment provided by Pelican Waters Bowls Club members who 

have been professionally coached by Lyn and Robert Armstrong 

from “Entertainers Plus”. This night has all the hallmarks of a 

great night of fun and laughter. 

Sunday 10th April there is a 40th Anniversary free bowls afternoon planned. Three Bowls 

Mixed Turnaround Triples, 12 ends – 1.30 for 2pm.  Club selected. This will certainly be a 

fun game with lots of prizes.   

The first bowls will be bowled by Foundation Member, John Barnier  and our Chairman, 

Tony Carter.  

All bowlers and guests will be welcomed by Sue Lodge, President Ladies Bowling Arm and 

Byron Ewin, President Mens Bowling Arm. 

Wendy Tonks and Helen McGlynn will select teams assisted by Bill Sullivan.   

Byron with his great organisational capacity will take charge of the Raffle. 

A scrumptious array of platters has been arranged post game for bowlers and non bowlers, 

to be enjoyed by all.  



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

May 1 May 2 May 3 May 4 May 5 1 2 
     3.00pm Twilight 

Bowls, open to all. 

1:00 pm Jackpot Open 

Pairs 

 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 
 9:00am Crackerjack 

 

Men’s A Grade Pairs 

close 

9.00am  Club Coaching 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

1:00pm Men’s  

Club Selected 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

12:30 for 1pm start   

Pairs Championship  

& 

Social Bowls 

Bowls Attire 

8:45am  Extra session 

now running 

1:00 pm Open  Pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight 

Bowls, open to all. 

1:00 pm Jackpot Open 

Pairs 

6:00pm for 6:30pm  

Celebration Dinner 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 
1.30 for 2pm start 

40th Anniversary Free 

Bowls. 3 Bowl Mixed  

Triples. Club Selected 

Bowls attire. 

 

9.00am  Club Coaching 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

 

1:00pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

Ladies can join Men's 

bowls today 

Hoteliers' Day for 

MBA.  

 

(Ladies can join Men's 

bowls on Tues 12 

April.) 

8:45am  Extra session 

now running 

1:00 pm Open  Pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight 

Bowls, open to all. 

1:00 pm Jackpot Open 

Pairs 

 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 
9:00am Crackerjack 

Mens A Grade Pairs 

Round 1 

Men’s B Singles close 

9.00am  Club Coaching 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

1:00pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

12:30 for 1pm start   

Pairs Championship  

&  

Social Bowls. 

Bowls attire 

8:45am  Extra session 

now running 

1:00 pm Open  Pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight 

Bowls, open to all. 

1:00 pm Jackpot Open 

Pairs 

 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
Mens A Grade Pairs 

Round 2 

9.00am  Club Coaching 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

 

1:00pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

12:30 for 1pm start   

Pairs Championship  

&  

Social Bowls. 

Bowls attire 

Draw for B Singles 

8:45am  Extra session 

now running 

1:00 pm Open  Pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight 

Bowls, open to all. 

1:00 pm Jackpot Open 

Pairs 

 

PELICAN  WATERS  BOWLS  CLUB  INC. APRIL 2022  

B I S T R O   A N D   B A R         
  PIZZA & PASTA & Takeaway                  Roast Night Steak& Parmy Night PIZZA & PASTA & Takeaway Chef’s Night 


